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Young People’s Health &
Wellbelng‘Survey

In November Hertfordshire County
Council and partners are running a

20 minute anonymous online
survey across secondary school aged
pupils in the county to help us plan
services and support for young people.
This is the fourth year of running the
survey with more than 11,000 responses
recorded last year.

The link to the survey can be found
below. The survey will go‘live’at 9am
Monday 6th November, and close on
Wednesday 20th December. A reminder
will be sent to schools.

For more information please contact
yphws@hertfordshire.gov.uk
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